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NEASDEN 
NEWS 

School closes on Friday 27th October 2017 

School opens on Monday 6th November 2017 

Halloween Disco   

The children thoroughly enjoyed the Halloween Disco. Well done parents, the costumes were 

fabulous! Thank you to the parents who volunteered their time to help. 

Sport 

Congratulations to  

Neasden Rugby team who 

won the Divisional Finals. 



 

 

 

            

           

 

 

                                                                                                                                

 

Sport Awards 

Congratulations to Lexi Quail, Ruby Armstrong and Harley Irving. These children were chosen for 

their outstanding sporting achievements in PE throughout this half term. 

Year 3/4 visit to Wilberforce College 

Year 3/4 had a wonderful morning at Wilberforce College celebrating their F-east Festival. The 
children watched a performance of the Gruffalo and they enjoyed making masks. Thank you 

Wilberforce College for inviting us! 

Tickled Pink 

Thank you to everyone who donated towards Breast Cancer Research, the children really 

enjoyed their dress down day. We raised £185.14. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.schoolmoney.co.uk 

 

As you are probably aware we now 

use the above online payment system 

for your child’s school meals, Extra 

Nursery Sessions, Breakfast Club, 

Afterschool Club and School Trips. 

We kindly ask that you clear any 

outstanding balance by 31st December 

2017.  

From 1st January 2018 all of 

these services should be paid 

in advance in order to use 

them. If you are experiencing 

difficulties with payment 

please contact the school 

office so we can assist you.  

 

If you are having problems logging 

onto the system please let us know so 

we can resolve the issue for you. If 

you do not wish to pay online you can 

pay with a bar code at any PayPoint 

outlet. These can be collected from 

the school office. 

Thank you, your help is really 

appreciated. 

 

School Uniform 

We have a small amount of school 

uniform available which we are able to 

sell at a reduced price. 

Please go to www.schoolmoney.co.uk , 

select Shop, you can then see the sizes 

we have available. When you have 

purchased the items you will be able to 

collect them from the school office. 

Please note this is for a limited time only 

to sell excess stock. If the sizes you 

require are not available, please visit our 

normal uniform website: 

www.csenterprises.co.uk. 

 

Please ensure your child comes to 

school dressed in the correct school 

uniform. It is also important that each 

child wears sandshoes inside school. 

 

PE kits should be brought in on a 

Monday and left at school until Friday. 

We have several indoor and outdoor 

PE activities going on throughout the 

week so please ensure your child 

brings suitable clothing for both. 

 
Roadworks 

Northern Gas are laying new 

gas pipes in our area. The work 

will commence 2nd November 

for approximately 20 weeks. 

The main affected areas are 

Ings road, Gillshill road and 

Tweendykes road; however this 

could also affect other routes. 

Teeth Team 

The dentists are visiting our school on Tuesday 5th 

December. The consent form you completed last year 

continues, however if you have recently joined us, or your 

circumstances have changed, please pop into the school       

office for a new form. 

Thank you 

 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/
http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/
http://www.csenterprises.co.uk/
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NOTICE 
BOARD 

Morning Drop Off 

Please do not use the vehicle 

driveway to drop your child off 

in a morning. This causes 

congested traffic and could be 

dangerous if children are 

crossing the road. 

 

Key Stage 1 children should 

be accompanied by an adult 

while walking to Breakfast 

Club please. 

 

Please do not follow staff 

through the vehicle gates! 

Website 

Our new website is up and running. 

You can log on to it by going to 

www.neasdenprimary.org  

You can also follow us on Twitter. 

  

 

Sport 

Congratulations to the Girls Football Team who came 3rd in 

the Hull Schools Tournament. 

Well done to all the year 4 children in their swimming 

achievements. 

The Cross Country team competed at Hull University 

alongside lots of other schools, well done all of you and a 

special well done to Jaydon Roberts! 

Congratulations to the Boys Football Team who came 2nd 

in their league and they are now through to the Finals. 

 

 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you to all the parents who joined 

us for our Coffee Morning. The children 

also enjoyed their Coffee Morning with 

a bun and drink; we managed to raise 

£252.60 

Thank you! 

Learning Journey 
 

Pop into your child’s classroom to see the 
learning journey accomplished this half term. 

 
Week commencing 4th December 2.30pm 

(every afternoon) - Foundation Stage 
 

Wednesday 6th December 2.30pm – Year 1 & 2 
 

Thursday 7th December 2.30pm – Year 5 & 6 
 

Friday 8th December 2.30pm – Year 3 & 4 

Dates for Diaries 

Friday 17th November – Children In Need wear spots 

Tuesday 21st November 9am - Parent Partnership Maths Session  

Wednesday 6th December 9am – Parent Partnership Grammar Session  

Tuesday 12th December 3.30pm – Christmas Fair  

Wednesday 20th December 3.30pm – School closes  

Tuesday 9th January 8.45am – School opens 


